
Invitation to the inaugural lecture   
for Clinical Professor Anne Hammer 

 

Friday November 8, 2024 at 14.00 
Aula, Gødstrup Hospital, Hospitalsparken 15, 7400 Herning 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On July 1, 2024 Anne Hammer was appointed Clinical Professor of gynecology at 
the Department of Clinical Medicine, Aarhus University. In that occasion, there 

will be an inaugural lecture entitled: 
 

” HPV – from discovery to prevention and targeted treatment” 
 

After the lecture, the Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology, Gødstrup 
Hospital will be hosting a reception 

 
Please register for the reception no later than October 15, 2024 to Gitte 

Laugesen, e-mail: gitte.laugesen@rm.dk. 
 
 

Sincerely,  
     

 
Anne Mette Hvas 

Dean 
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